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Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, dear Colleagues, 
 
We kindly invite you to the 48th Annual Conference Physiology and Pathology of Reproduction and 
simultaneously 40th Joint Congress of Veterinary and Human Medicine 
 
 „Februartagung 2015“ 11th – 13th February 2015 in Zurich. 
 
The conference will be organized by the Animal Physiology (ETH Zurich, Institute of Agricultural Sciences) and the 
Clinic of Reproductive Medicine (University Zurich, VetSuisse-Faculty) and take place in the main building of the 
ETH Zurich in downtown Zurich. 
 
The main topic physiology and pathology of female and male reproduction comprises the individual topics: 
 

I. Genetics, genomics, biochemistry 
II. Gametes 

III. Estrous cycle, pregnancy and peripartum period 
IV. Periconceptional programming 
V. Biotechnologies in reproduction 

VI. Metabolic (im)balance and fertility 
VII. Inflammation and fertility 

 

Invited speakers are: Claire Wathes (Royal Veterinary College, London, UK), Klaus Steger (University Clinic 
Gießen, D), Mats Troedsson, (Gluck Equine Research Center, University of Kentucky, Lexington, Kentucky, USA) 
and Anne Navarrete Santos (Martin-Luther-University Halle-Wittenberg, Halle a.d. Saale, D). 
 

Satellite symposia will be held for practitioners at the Animal Hospital of the University Zurich. Topics will be 
Equine Reproduction (11th February, afternoon) and Bovine Reproduction (14th February). 
 

We kindly ask to spread this invitation in your institute and to submit your contributions! 
 
 Abstract submission deadline: 3rd November 2014 
 
Our particularly concern is the participation of young scientists who will have the opportunity to present their 
latest research findings. Additional information related to the meeting, the conference venue, abstract submission, 
and a preliminary program can be found on the conference homepage (www.februartagung.uzh.ch). 
 
We will be very happy to welcome you in Zurich for interdisciplinary and social exchange! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
  Prof. Dr. Susanne E. Ulbrich Prof. Dr. Heinrich Bollwein 

     

 

Zurich, 14th October 2014 
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